
June 3, 2016 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. 

Daihatsu Motor Kyushu Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Notice Regarding the Operation of Plants 
  

 

 We extend our deepest condolences and heartfelt sympathy to the victims of the 

earthquakes centered in Kumamoto and Oita Prefectures, which struck on April 14 and 

subsequent days.  

 

 Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. (“Daihatsu Motor”) and Daihatsu Motor Kyushu Co., Ltd. 

(“Daihatsu Motor Kyushu”) has continued to make updated announcements regarding 

decisions about production while continuously monitoring our parts supply situation. 

 

 Thanks to the efforts of various parties involved in achieving recovery, Daihatsu and 

Daihatsu Motor Kyushu are now able to confirm the stable status of our parts supply.  All 

vehicle assembly lines will recommence after June 6. 

 

As such, Daihatsu and Daihatsu Motor Kyushu would thus like to announce that 

production decision notifications relating to this incident will cease from hereon. 

 

We sincerely hope that the areas affected by this disaster enjoy the earliest possible 

recovery. 


